
yip","*%q% - * '

*-

UNITED STATES-

y 'd # ( ( h NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
% '/ .. E REGION Ii j'/ykN[[S 631 PARK AVENUE

$ V g KING OF PRUSSIA PENNSYLVANIA 19406
9
+....

2 6 JUN ing

The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Department of Public Health
Division of Health Care Standards & Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Gerald S. Parker, Director

Radiation Control Programs
80 Boylston Street, Room 835
Boston, Massachusetts 02116

Dear Mr. Parker:

Enclosed for your information and retention is a copy of the NRC,
Region I Investigation Report No. 078-154-A which documents our
investigation into the source of the radioactive material found at
the privately owned landfill in Norton, Massachusetts.

The report has been prepared in two parts. Confidential - Restricted
data has been intentionally omitted.

The Town of Norton has ceen provided with a copy.

Should you have any questions on this report or related matters,
feel free to call .

Sincerely, ~

j
b''

f e.:c ^ W
. George H. S'mith, Chief
Fuel Facility and Materials
Safety Branch

Enclosure:
As stated
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